The Board of Selectmen held an Emergency Meeting on Friday, April 4, 2014 beginning at
2:30p.m. in the Main Meeting Room of the Town Hall. Mr. Berry was absent. The following
members were present.

Mark Gallivan, Chairman
Nancy Mackenzie, Clerk
Christopher Timson
Clifton Snuffer

Mr. Berry submitted his resignation to the Board of Selectmen on April 4, 2014. Town Clerk,
Ron Fucile informed the Board that in accordance with MGL Chapter 41, Section 10 the Board
must vote to inform the Town Clerk of said resignation and ask that the vacancy for a two year
term be placed on the Annual Election Ballot. Mr. Berry will continue to fulfill his term.

MOTION moved by Mrs. Mackenzie to accept the resignation of Michael C. Berry from the
Board of Selectmen as of June 6, 2014 with regret, seconded by Mr. Snuffer, VOTED 4-0-0

Motion MOVED by Mr. Timson in accordance with MGL Chapter 41, Section 10 the
Board notify the Town Clerk there is a vacancy on the Board as of June 6, 2014 as Mr.
Berry has resigned and to allow the inclusion of the two (2) year term to be placed on the
June 7, 2014 ballot. , seconded by Mrs. Mackenzie, VOTED 4-0-0

MOTION moved by Mr. Timson to adjourn at 2:45p.m. seconded by Mr. Snuffer,
VOTED 4-0-0



